
 

 

GFT Technologies SE 

Leopoldstr. 1 

St. Georgen 78112 

 
  

Łódź, 22.07.2021 

 

 

 

 

 

REFERENCE LETTER 
 

 

 

 I do confirm Securitum company has conducted for us 2 all-day training sessions 

covering the basics of IT security and it was intended for the global Security Operation Center 

established within GFT. The trainings took place in June 2021 and have been adjusted to our custom 

needs, to cover threat landscape, popular techniques and tooling used for cracking and basic terms 

and security concepts. 

  

We deeply appreciate the professional knowledge on cyber security and threat landscape 

provided by the Securitum trainers and the straightforward materials and demo cases. Thus without 

any hesitation we are happy to recommend Securitum company for conducting technical and 

awareness trainings in the area of IT security. 

 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 
 

Przemysław Kulesza 

Head of SOC, GFT Technologies 


